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Dear Cumberland Council,

This email is regarding the proposed organic waste transfer station at 109A Church St. Our family have lived in Lidcombe for over a decade and enjoy the environment we
have in this location.

We strongly oppose this private proposal for many reasons and here are some of them:
1. Traffic around the area will be affected by congestion due to long operating hours, week days and Saturday.
2. The streets are narrow and there will be lots of heavy vehicles. There is a high risk of accidents.

3. The organic waste transfer station is too close to the residential area. We have local schools, park, aged care facilities and local businesses. The hazardous waste fumes
and contaminants leaking into the environment will affect the health and well being of people ( and animals ) that live, work or visit Lidcombe and surrounding area. It is a

high risk to our safety.

Do we have an environmental impact statement made with community and stakeholder consultation?

The impact is not only for Lidcombe, but includes the surrounding suburbs because heavy vehicles will be travelling on the roads and contamination has no boundaries.
Money cannot buy the well being, health, clean environment and safety of your local community.

Thank you for your consideration,
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